
Vice-President Jeri Johnson 

Stark  County  Ski  Club 

Great ready for the 2019-2020 Ski Season with a Stark County 
Ski Club Name Tag. This is a great way to let others know who 
you are! The tags have a purple background with white lettering, 
and are 1 ¾ x 3 inches with a magnetic clasp. The cost is $7.50. 
To order one, email Jeri Johnson at skierjkj@gmail.com with the 
name you wish to have on the nametag. You can pay her when 

you pick up the nametag.                 Jeri Johnson, Vice-President 

GET PSYCHED PARTY & OPEN HOUSE 

 

         The Barrel Room 
    Sunday, December 1st  
       5:00pm – 9:30pm 
 

                                 RSVP  Jeri Johnson 
        talk/text to 330-280-3635 
  or email skierjkj@gmail.com  
         with the # attending and what you        
       are planning to bring. 
 

              7901 Cleveland Ave. NW  
   North Canton, OH 44720 

   The format will be the same as last year.    
    All Attendees (Friends are welcome!) will be asked to 
     bring something to share: casseroles, pasta, snack, side or 
    dessert. The Barrel Room has a variety of wines, beer and 
   soft drinks – we must buy all drinks through their bar. 

            (RSVP Requested)  We will want to get an idea of what 
          people are bringing so we don’t end up with all desserts 
       (Yummy!) We’ll also want a head count so the Barrel Room 
   know how many staff to schedule that night.  
This is a private event and they open up just for our club.   

Invite your friends & introduce them to the Ski Club! 

The Kick-off Party will be the Sunday after Thanksgiving, December 1. We will meet at the Barrel 
Room at 5 – 9:30 PM. There is no cost. Just bring a covered dish, snack or dessert to share. The 
Club will provide pizza and chicken. The Barrel Room has a variety of wines, beer, and soft drinks  
- we must buy all drinks through their bar. A 20% gratuity will be included in the price.  
 
RSVP REQUESTED We want to get an idea of what people are bringing so we don ’t end up 
with all desserts (Yummy)! We also need a head count so the Barrel Room will know how many staff 
to schedule that night. This is a private event and they open up just for our club. 
There will be a 50/50 raffle and maybe some other games! We will be collecting items for Toys for 
Tots. If you bring a toy, you will get an extra raffle ticket.  
This is a great opportunity for you to bring friends and family to introduce them to our great ski club! 

REMINDER: 
 
We are hosting the CMSC Executive Board Meeting at Mulligan’s, November 7, at 7 PM. SCSC 
members are encouraged to come, welcome, and have a beverage with them. 
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